
         See note at the end of the text 

 

 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 





 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 

 

A number of errors in the type setting have been corrected.  

At many locations, the typesetter has mistaken a 1 for an l (lower case L) in the formulae. 

These locations are too many to search for and correct (in which process some would have 

been overlooked, anyway). Therefore, where for example l/f should read 1/f, and so on, the 

reader will surely notice it… 

 

 

 

 

 

The article was published as Chapter 74 in Medical Engineering, edited by 

Charles D. Ray on pp. 974 – 1003, Year Book Medical Publishers, Inc., Chicago, 

1974. 


